PACT monthly meeting - Thursday June 9th 2016

7.30pm at Peter Simpson’s: 4 Carleton Terrace, Penrith.
Present: 
Directors: Chris Cant, Christine Sutherland, Graham Exton, Malcolm Carruthers, 
Peter Simpson

Other members: Oliver Coles


Non-member: John Johnstone

Apologies: 
Bill and Rosemary White, Frankie O’Keeffe, Geoff Rockliffe-King, John Bodger, 
Nigel Jenkins
Ceilidh (Oliver)

We agreed that Oliver should book Orton Village Hall for the evening of Saturday October 15th and should book a caller and musicians. He suggests Chris Bland as caller with two musicians at a cost of £150. Another option is the Bluejam Folk Band. We will discuss more detailed arrangements – ticket price, catering - at a future meeting.

Eden Housing Fun Day (Malcolm) Sunday June 19th at Penrith Rugby Club. 

Penrith on a Plate (Christine) Saturday July 16th, Penrith town centre 
Penrith Show (Chris) Saturday July 23rd, Penrith show field
See attached sheets for current details. Christine will send out a plea for more helpers.

We ask Chris to try to obtain folding tables via Freegle and if not successful to purchase two from B&Q or similar.
Library display - plastics

Christine will liaise with Penrith library re displaying the resources about plastics prepared for Mayday.  We hope to have a changing display over the school holidays.

Talks 
Chris had contacted Mike Hambrey re a talk in September. He is not available that month so Chris will ask him about November. Suggest the Quaker Meeting House, a weekday evening. Mike prefers to travel by bus if possible.

AGM
This could be held alongside our normal meeting on Weds 7th September.

Membership
We accepted John Johnson into membership. He is considering taking over from Chris as Treasurer.

Insurance
We approve the renewal of our insurance policy with Naturesave Policies Ltd at a cost of  £273.75 and authorise Chris to pay this.

Next meeting
Wednesday July 6th at 7.30pm at Peter Simpson’s. 

